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August 23, 2021 

Dear Elizabeth Public Schools Families, 

The first day of the 2021-2022 school year is just three weeks away on Thursday, September 9th 
and we are working diligently to prepare and welcome your children safely back to school. The purpose of 
this letter is to inform you of an upcoming vaccination clinic that the district will be hosting in 
collaboration with Union County. 

The Centers for Disease Control, the American Academy of Pediatricians, and the New Jersey 
Department of Health all advocate for both the wearing of a mask and the vaccination as effective 
measures in mitigating the transmission of the COVID-19 virus. Additionally, the vaccination is the 
leading public health prevention strategy to end the COVID-19 pandemic and to help schools safely return 
to in-person learning as well as extracurricular activities and sports.    

The district will be hosting a vaccination clinic on Thursday, August 26th for eligible students 
(ages 12 and up) and their families. Please refer to the flyer below for details regarding registration.   

As always, the health and safety of the students and team members of the Elizabeth Public Schools 
are our highest priority. We look forward to welcoming your children back to school in September in a 
safe and healthy environment where they can continue to achieve their highest potential. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Olga Hugelmeyer   
 
 
 
 
 



 



 

 


